
 

Ministry of Rural Housing and Construction &  

Building Materials Industries Promotion 

CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE  

 INFORMATION ON SHORTAGE/SCARCITY OF CEMENT 
FOR CONSTRUCTION PURPOSES ISLANDWIDE 

 

Construction Industry Development Authority (CIDA), 
empowered by the Construction Industry Development Act No 
33 of 2014, hereby urge the Contractors, public and other 
stakeholders to inform any allegations, complaints, any 
concealed stocks of cement and high prices maintained by 
manufacturers, dealers and hard ware stores during the period 
of 01.12.2021 to 15.02.2022. 

Such information shall be reported to the hotline 0112688143, 
Fax: 0112 697 388 or email to cccement123@gmail.com 
 
Each allegation, complaint or such activity shall be reported 
with satisfactory evidences to prove the case. 

 
 
Chairman 
Construction Industry Development Authority 

mailto:cccement123@gmail.com

